The Hon Penny Sharpe MLC

Minister for Climate Change, Minister for Energy, Minister for the Environment, Minister for Heritage, Leader of the Government in the Legislative Council



DW24/190

Mr Tony Chappel Chief Executive Officer Environment Protection Authority

By email: tony.chappel@epa.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Chappel

In my role of recommending Board appointments, under section 15(3A) of the *Protection of the Environment Administration Act 1991* I can specify additional desirable skills and experience for consideration in future Environment Protection Authority Board member appointments.

I have determined that the following additional skills or experience are to be given regard to when recommending future part-time Board member appointments:

- local government
- stakeholder engagement and communications
- digital information and data management

Please arrange for the outcome of this determination to be published on the EPA website, and included in future EPA Board member engagement processes.

Sincerely

Penny Sharpe MLC

Minister for Climate Change, Minister for Energy, Minister for the Environment, Minister for Heritage

29/5/24